Macsween S Pathology Of The Liver Expert
Consult O
Yeah, reviewing a ebook macsween s pathology of the liver expert consult o
could amass your near contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, exploit does not recommend that you have
wonderful points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as covenant even more than further will
find the money for each success. next-door to, the declaration as with ease as
acuteness of this macsween s pathology of the liver expert consult o can be
taken as capably as picked to act.
Liver Diseases Suzanne Sargent 2009-11-16 Liver disease is a rapidly growing
speciality, and nurses and health care professionals need to have the relevant
knowledge and skills to care for patients with liver problems in a safe and
effective way. Liver Diseases is a comprehensive, evidence-based, practical
guide to the nursing care and management of patients with liver disease. Liver
Diseases explores a range of liver conditions, including cirrhosis, portal
hypertension, alcoholic liver disease, viral hepatitis, autoimmune hepatitis,
Wilson’s disease and acute liver failure. It looks at the anatomy & physiology
of the liver, assessment of liver function and diagnostic studies, acute and
chronic liver disease, pregnancy related liver disease, liver transplantation
and infectious liver diseases. For each condition the epidemiology,
complications and nursing management are provided, along with illustrative case
studies and further reading. Liver Diseases is an invaluable tool for all
nurses and health care professionals working with people with liver disease.
SPECIAL FEATURES The first UK book on care of the liver from a nursing and
healthcare perspective Written by a well-respected and renowned author in the
field Covers a wide spectrum of liver diseases, with relevant nursing
management guidelines With case studies, further reading and illustrations
throughout
Textbook of Hepatology Juan Rodés 2008-04-15 THE encyclopedic guide to
hepatology – for consultation by clinicians and basic scientists Previously the
Oxford Textbook of Clinical Hepatology, this two-volume textbook is now with
Blackwell Publishing. It covers basic, clinical and translational science
(converting basic science discoveries into the practical applications to
benefit people). Edited by ten leading experts in the liver and biliary tract
and their diseases, along with outstanding contributions from over 200
international clinicians, this text has global references, evidence and
extensive subject matter – giving you the best science and clinical practice
discussed by the best authors. It includes unique sections on: Symptoms and
signs in liver disease Industrial diseases affecting the liver The effects of
diseases of other systems on the liver The effects of liver diseases on other
systems It's bigger and more extensive than other books and discusses new areas
in more depth such as stem cells, genetics, genomics, proteomics,
transplantation, mathematics and much more. Plus, it comes with a fully
searchable CD ROM of the entire content. Click here to view a sample chapter on
the liver and coagulation
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Practical Hepatic Pathology: A Diagnostic Approach E-Book Romil Saxena
2017-02-02 A volume in the popular Pattern Recognition Series, Practical
Hepatic Pathology: A Diagnostic Approach features completely updated and
reorganized content, resulting in a truly practical guide to understanding
liver pathology. Dr. Romil Saxena presents interpretation of liver biopsies
according to a pattern-based approach that begins with recognition of the
predominant histological pattern of injury, followed by identification of
secondary features and appropriate work-up that lead you away from pitfalls to
the best diagnosis. Unique "visual index" at the beginning of the book
references the exact chapter and specific page needed for in-depth diagnostic
guidance. Superb, high-quality, full-color images illustrate pathognomonic
features and common variations. Features comprehensive information on major
adult and childhood liver diseases, hepatic neoplasms and pre-neoplastic
nodules, including clinical features, laboratory tests, imaging findings and
differential diagnosis. Coverage of the clinical aspects of liver
transplantation allows you to understand the pathology and practice of this
procedure. Virtual Microscope provides your own personal set of over 300 liver
slides accessible anywhere, any time on your favorite digital device. Navigate
around and zoom in and out to savor these exceptionally high quality whole
slide images covering everything from the normal liver to rare challenging
cases. New section on Evolving Concepts keeps you abreast of new paradigms in
liver diseases such as reversal of fibrosis, heterogeneity of cirrhosis, and
biphenotypic primary liver cell carcinoma. Reorganized Table of Contents is
even more intuitive.
Pathology of the Liver Roderick N. M. MacSween 2002 Here is the new edition of
the definitive reference work on liver pathology. Comprehensive, authoritative
and superbly illustrated, this book leads the field, with editors and
contributors who represent a "who's who" of hepatopathology. The fourth edition
is an invaluable bench-side reference and research tool for the day-to-day
diagnosis of the wide range of appearances of the liver resulting from
infection, tumours and tumour-like lesions or damage caused by drugs or toxins
Diagnostic Pathology of Parasitic Infections with Clinical Correlations Yezid
Gutierrez 2000 This book provides a comprehensive reference and diagnostic aid
to the practicing pathologist or infectious disease specialist encountering a
parasite in an examined tissue sample. Organized by phylogenetic group, the
text facilitates diagnosis by discussing common characteristics and patterns of
different parasites, and misleading artifacts that resemble parasites in
tissue. This second edition includes molecular biology and immunologic aspects,
and a more in-depth discussion of syndromes more prevalent due to increased
world travel, immigration and the AIDS epidemic.
Ultrasound Elastography Monica Lupsor-Platon 2020-03-04 Elastography, the
science of creating noninvasive images of mechanical characteristics of
tissues, has been rapidly evolving in recent years. The advantage of this
technique resides in the ability to rapidly detect and quantify the changes in
the stiffness of soft tissues resulting from specific pathological or
physiological processes. Ultrasound elastography is nowadays applied especially
on the liver and breast, but the technique has been increasingly used for other
tissues including the thyroid, lymph nodes, spleen, pancreas, gastrointestinal
tract, kidney, prostate, and the musculoskeletal and vascular systems. This
book presents some of the applications of strain and shear-wave ultrasound
elastography in hepatic, pancreatic, breast, and musculoskeletal conditions.
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Obstetric Imaging E-Book Joshua Copel 2012-04-17 Obstetric Imaging will help
you detect fetal abnormalities with greater confidence and accuracy. Covering
MRI as well as ultrasound and interventional procedures, it equips you with
expert tips for recognizing and addressing problems that you might otherwise
miss. Obstetric Imaging provides the advanced guidance you need to recognize
fetal health challenges early and respond effectively! Get advanced clinical
guidance from a preeminent team of international maternal-fetal medicine
specialists and obstetrician/gynecologists. See perfect examples of normal and
variant anatomy, as well as the full range of fetal syndromes, with 1,318
images, 361 in full color. Know how to get optimal diagnostic accuracy from
ultrasound and when to use MRI instead. Effectively perform image-guided
interventions including amniocentesis, fetal transfusion, selective laser
photocoagulation, radiofrequency ablation, fetal shunt placement, and more.
Master important nuances of sonography by watching 69 videos online. Access
Obstetric Imaging online at www.expertconsult.com, view all the videos, and
download all the images.
Pediatric Hepatology and Liver Transplantation Lorenzo D'Antiga 2019-04-29 This
book is the first to provide balanced examination of both pediatric liver
disease and liver transplantation – two topics that are inherently related,
given that most chronic liver disorders eventually require organ replacement.
The different forms of liver disease encountered in the pediatric age group are
first discussed in a series of disease-specific chapters that have a readerfriendly, uniform structure covering pathophysiology, diagnostic and treatment
algorithms, clinical cases, and transition to adult care. Key topics in the
field of liver transplantation are then addressed. Examples include indications
and contraindications, surgical techniques and complications,
immunosuppression, in pediatric liver transplantation, acute and chronic
rejection and allograft dysfunction, and CMV and EBV infection in transplant
recipients, long-term graft injury and tolerance. A section on pediatric
hepatology across the world includes chapters presenting the features and
management of pediatric liver disease in South-America, Africa and Asia. A
closing section considers what the future holds for pediatric liver disease and
its management, including novel genetic testing, cell therapy and gene therapy.
Pediatric Hepatology and Liver Transplantation will be of value for a range of
practitioners, from residents making their first approach to pediatric liver
disease through to specialists working in transplantation centers.
Pathology of the Liver Roderick N. M. MacSween 1994 This text describes the
basic mechanisms which operate in the normal and abnormal liver, the
pathological and clinical features of disease and their histological
appearance. The third edition includes a new chapter on pathological lesions
that can develop after hepatic transplantation.
Fundamentals of Toxicologic Pathology Wanda M. Haschek 2009-11-23 Toxicologic
pathology integrates toxicology and the disciplines within it (such as
biochemistry, pharmacodynamics and risk assessment) to pathology and its
related disciplines (such as physiology, microbiology, immunology, and
molecular biology). Fundamentals of Toxicologic Pathology Second Edition
updates the information presented in the first edition, including five entirely
new chapters addressing basic concepts in toxicologic pathology, along with
color photomicrographs that show examples of specific toxicant-induced diseases
in animals. The current edition also includes comparative information that will
prove a valuable resource to practitioners, including diagnostic pathologists
and toxicologists. 25% brand new information, fully revised throughout New
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chapters: Veterinary Diagnostic Toxicologic Pathology; Clinical Pathology;
Nomenclature: Terminology for Morphologic Alterations; Techniques in
Toxicologic Pathology New color photomicrographs detailing specific toxicantinduced diseases in animals Mechanistic information integrated from both
toxicology and pathology discussing basic mechanisms of toxic injury and
morphologic expression at the subcellular, cellular, and tissue levels
MacSween's Pathology of the Liver E-Book Alastair D. Burt 2011-08-30 MacSween’s
Pathology of the Liver delivers the expert know-how you need to diagnose all
forms of liver pathology using the latest methods. Updated with all the most
current knowledge and techniques, this medical reference book will help you
more effectively evaluate and interpret both the difficult and routine cases
you see in practice. Compare the specimens you encounter in practice to
thousands of high-quality images that capture the appearance of every type of
liver disease. Efficiently review all the key diagnostic criteria and
differential diagnoses for each lesion.
Liver Pathology Linda D. Ferrell, MD 2011-03-28 "Liver Pathology" will present
thirty cases for discussion and illustration. The cases will be selected to
show the wide range of specimens seen in liver pathology and will address some
of the frequent issues in diagnosis encountered in these lesions. The goal of
this unique book will be to provide detailed insight into a wealth of expert
......
Surgical Pathology of the Liver Michael Torbenson 2017-11-08 Written by
surgical pathologists for surgical pathologists, Surgical Pathology of the
Liver focuses on sharpening your skills and knowledge in diagnostic
histopathology, including laboratory and clinical findings that are directly
useful when evaluating liver histology for clinical care. It offers
comprehensive, superbly illustrated coverage of general liver pathology, as
well as several chapters on topics that are not often included in liver
pathology textbooks. Abundant high-quality illustrations have been carefully
chosen to support and extend the information given in the text.
MacSween's Pathology of the Liver E-Book Alastair D. Burt 2017-05-22 Since its
first publication more than 35 years ago, MacSween’s Pathology of the Liver, by
Drs. Alastair D. Burt, Linda D. Ferrell, and Stefan G. Hübscher, has
established itself as the definitive reference on liver pathology. The 7th
Edition continues the tradition of excellence with more than 1,000 high-quality
illustrations, coverage of the new and emerging diagnostic applications and
techniques that pathologists must be familiar with, an up-to-date review of
drug-induced injury, and much more. A must-have for every surgical pathologist,
MacSween’s remains the most authoritative and comprehensive book in its field.
Provides comprehensive, state-of-the-art coverage of all malignant and benign
hepatobiliary disorders from an international "who’s who" in the field. Helps
you quickly recognize the wide variety of liver appearances that result from
infections, tumors, and tumor-like lesions, as well as organ damage caused by
drugs and toxins. Features 1,000+ full-color illustrations that provide a
complete visual guide to each tumor or tumor-like lesion and assist in the
recognition and diagnosis of any tissue sample you’re likely to encounter.
Incorporates relevant data from ancillary techniques (immunohistochemistry,
cytogenetics, and molecular genetics), giving you the tools required to master
the latest breakthroughs in diagnostic technology. Includes an updated chapter
on mechanisms of liver disease, including coverage of regression and remodeling
of disease and new information on next generation sequencing; an up-to-date
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review of drug-induced injury, including the effects of herbal and alternative
medicines.
Liver Immunology M. Eric Gershwin 2013-11-19 Liver Immunology: Principles and
Practice, Second Edition begins with important information about the
epidemiology and mortality of liver disease worldwide. This information is
followed by chapters related to basic immunology, application of liver
immunology for diagnosis, and several excellent chapters that provide a solid
foundation for understanding immune-mediated liver disease, including those
associated with the biliary tree. A chapter on non-hepatic manifestations of
immune mediated liver disease helps provide context for how these diseases
affect the patient overall. In addition, chapters discuss various discrete
immunologically-mediated infectious liver disorders including those related to
bacteria, parasites, and all of the classic viruses. Chapters on the
traditional autoimmune liver diseases -- primary biliary cirrhosis, autoimmune
hepatitis, primary sclerosing cholangitis as well as overlap syndrome – are
also included. The breadth of this comprehensive second edition is highlighted
by chapters on alcoholic liver disease, non-alcoholic fatty liver disease, and
drug-induced liver disease, among others. This invaluable new edition ends with
a forward-looking view of future directions and how the field might meet the
challenge of refractory patients. Developed by a renowned group of authors,
Liver Immunology: Principles and Practice, Second Edition will again serve as a
comprehensive textbook by providing an excellent overview for this rapidly
evolving field. It greatly adds to the understanding of the pathogenesis of
these diseases, while also providing novel insights that can be harnessed into
helping improve the care of patients afflicted with various immune-mediated
diseases. This volume will again be a must-read for clinicians at all levels,
investigators and students.
Sleisenger and Fordtran's Gastrointestinal and Liver Disease E-Book Mark
Feldman 2010-05-03 Make optimal use of the newest techniques, technologies, and
treatments with Sleisenger and Fordtran's Gastrointestinal and Liver Disease the indispensable information source in this broad field! Edited by Mark
Feldman, MD, Lawrence S. Friedman, MD, and Lawrence J. Brandt, MD, this 9th
Edition equips you with the amassed knowledge of hundreds of respected
authorities from around the world, helping you to overcome all of your most
complex clinical challenges and make the most effective use of the newest
techniques, technologies, and treatments. Significant updates on bariatric
surgery, Barrett's esophagus, and many other evolving areas keep your practice
current. Full-text online access includes downloadable illustrations and links
to reference abstracts. The result remains the indispensable core reference in
gastroenterology and hepatology. World-renowned experts provide reliable
guidance on every area of your field. A consistent, full-color chapter design
lets you find information quickly. Significant updates on bariatric surgery,
Barrett's esophagus, endoscopic ultrasound, endosonography, treatment of liver
disease, and much more keep you current on the latest advances. Many new
contributors from all over the world provide you with fresh insights on all
areas of gastroenterology and hepatology. Full-text online access via Expert
Consult includes downloadable illustrations and links to reference abstracts.
Pathology of Transplantation René P. Michel 2016-09-15 Many pathologists find
the interpretation of biopsies and other surgical specimens from solid organ,
stem cell and bone marrow transplants challenging. Pathology of Transplantation
provides a practical structured and logical approach to the diagnostic
interpretation of the range of specimens from patients with solid organ, stem
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cell and bone marrow transplants, including the assessment of native and donor
organs, with emphasis on resolution of pathological and clinico-pathological
differential diagnoses including the diverse forms of rejection, recurrent and
de novo diseases, drug-induced alterations, infections and other pathologies
relevant to the system or tissue. In addition, this provides information on
some of the critical clinical consequences of pathological diagnoses and
guidelines for interaction and effective communication with transplant
clinicians thereby ensuring the best possible care to patients with
transplants. Pathology of Transplantation provides a relatively simple but
diagnostically comprehensive and practical book that the pathologist will keep
on hand and pick up to rapidly find answers in daily practice of
transplantation pathology.
Vanishing Bile Duct Syndrome - Pathophysiology and Treatment D. Alvaro 1997
Vanishing bile duct syndrome comprises a number of chronic cholestatic diseases
caused by primary immunological and functional damage to the biliary
epithelium. Important advances have recently been made in the biology,
physiology and treatment of vanishing bile duct syndrome. In particular, recent
progress in the biology and physiology of the intrahepatic biliary epithelium
has added considerably to the current understanding of the pathophysiology of
this syndrome.
Abdominal Imaging E-Book Dushyant V Sahani 2016-06-25 Richly illustrated and
comprehensive in scope, Abdominal Imaging, 2nd Edition, by Drs. Dushyant V.
Sahani and Anthony E. Samir, is your up-to-date, one-volume source for
evaluating the full range of diagnostic, therapeutic, and interventional
challenges in this fast-changing field. Part of the Expert Radiology series,
this highly regarded reference covers all modalities and organ systems in a
concise, newly streamlined format for quicker access to common and uncommon
findings. Detailed, expert guidance, accompanied by thousands of high-quality
digital images, helps you make the most of new technologies and advances in
abdominal imaging. Offers thorough coverage of all diagnostic modalities for
abdominal imaging: radiographs, fluoroscopy, ultrasound, CT, MRI, PET and
PET/CT. Helps you select the best imaging approaches and effectively interpret
your findings with a highly templated, well-organized, at-a-glance
organization. Covers multi-modality imaging of the esophagus, stomach, small
bowel, colon, liver, pancreas, gall bladder, bile ducts, spleen, pelvic lymph
nodes, kidneys, urinary tract, prostate, and peritoneum. Includes new chapters
on esophageal imaging; 5RECIST, WHO, and other response criteria; and a new
section on oncologic imaging. Keeps you up to date with the latest developments
in image-guided therapies, dual-energy CT, elastography, and much more.
Features more than 2,400 high-quality images, including 240 images new to this
edition.
Drug Delivery Systems for Metabolic Disorders Harish Dureja 2022-08-26 Drug
Delivery Systems for Metabolic Disorders presents the most recent developments
on the targeted delivery of drugs to deal with metabolic disorders in a safe,
compliant and continuous way. The book covers recent developments in advanced
drug delivery systems in various metabolic disorders, including disturbances in
protein, lipid, carbohydrate and hormone metabolism and lysosomal and
mitochondrial disorders. It provides a brief introduction to metabolic
disorders, along with a focus on the current landscape and trends in
understanding disease pathology using different in vitro and in vivo models
required for clinical applications and developments of new therapeutics. Each
subsequent chapter covers drug delivery systems dedicated to metabolic diseases
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caused by disturbances in protein, lipid, carbohydrate and hormone metabolism.
Then, it moves on to cover lysosomal storage disorders and applications of
phytopharmaceuticals in this context. This is the perfect reference for
researchers in pharmaceutical science who are interested in developing new
treatments for metabolic diseases. Offers comprehensive coverage of drug
delivery to treat metabolic diseases Provides insights into how advanced drug
delivery systems can be effectively used for the management of various types of
metabolic disorders Includes the most recent research on diagnostic methods and
treatment strategies using controlled drug delivery systems
Drug-Induced Liver Injury 2019-07-13 Drug-Induced Liver Injury, Volume 85, the
newest volume in the Advances in Pharmacology series, presents a variety of
chapters from the best authors in the field. Chapters in this new release
include Cell death mechanisms in DILI, Mitochondria in DILI, Primary
hepatocytes and their cultures for the testing of drug-induced liver injury,
MetaHeps an alternate approach to identify IDILI, Autophagy and DILI,
Biomarkers and DILI, Regeneration and DILI, Drug-induced liver injury in
obesity and nonalcoholic fatty liver disease, Mechanisms of Idiosyncratic DrugInduced Liver Injury, the Evaluation and Treatment of Acetaminophen Toxicity,
and much more. Includes the authority and expertise of leading contributors in
pharmacology Presents the latest release in the Advances in Pharmacology series
Diagnostic Pediatric Surgical Pathology E-Book Neil Sebire 2009-01-12 There are
many tomes available detailing the histopathological features of both general
surgical pathology entities and organ specific pathologies. In addition,
several texts present aspects of developmental, fetal and placental pathology.
However, for the specialist paediatric pathologist with a significant
paediatric surgical specimen workload, and for the practising general surgical
pathologist faced with reporting paediatric surgical specimens, although
information regarding many of the specific entities affecting childhood is
available in the former texts, such information requires searching of many
disjointed books. Therefore, the aim of this publication is to present a
comprehensive and detailed account, which brings together and covers all, or at
least most, paediatric surgical pathological entities in a single volume, to
allow rapid access for day-to-day use by practising histopathologists. The
focus is on practical diagnostic issues throughout. Concentrates on the
diagnostic and management issues that are relevant to the surgical pathologist
when signing out a report: ie variant histopathological appearances, what the
surgeon needs to know about grading. Comprehensive coverage of all entities
that occur in children and adolescents.Provides the general surgical
pathologist more used to interpreting adult specimens with a complete guide to
all of the histopathologic differences in appearance compared to similar
diseases in adults. Superb, high quality full color illustrations of key
aspects of various diseases (histopathologic, molecular and clinical features)
throughout.Provides a complete visual guide to paediatric neoplastic and nonneoplastic lesions will allow rapid identification of tumor or tumor-like
lesions. Includes the latest techniques in immunohistochemistry and molecular
genetics in an integrated manner.Provides comprehensive information on all of
the investigative contexts relevant to formulating an accurate. diagnosis.
Information organized simply and consistently throughout in bullet point
format.Helps the users find what they’re looking for quickly and easily.
Extensive use of tables to list all of the possible differential diagnosis of
each tumor and tumor-like entity. User-friendly summary of key points to be
considered in problem areas presented in a way that makes it ideal for a busy
surgical pathologist.
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Immunopathology in Toxicology and Drug Development George A. Parker 2017-03-27
This book provides a fundamental understanding of immunopathology and
immunopathologic processes, with particular attention to nonclinical toxicology
studies. Chapters provide organ system–based summaries of spontaneous pathology
and common responses to xenobiotics. A companion volume, Immunopathology in
Toxicology and Drug Development: Volume 1, Immunobiology, Investigative
Techniques, and Special Studies, offers an overview of general immunobiology,
cells of the immune system, signaling and effector molecules, and
immunopathology assays. These informative and strategic books were created in
response to the large segment of drug development that focuses on chronic
diseases, many of which involve alterations to the immune system. Therapies
that target these diseases commonly involve some form of immunomodulation. As a
result, the two volumes of Immunopathology in Toxicology and Drug Development
are critical texts for individuals involved in diverse aspects of drug
development. Readers will acquire a thorough understanding of immunopathology
for detection and accurate interpretation of pathologic effects of xenobiotics
on the immune system.
Liver Diseases Florentina Radu-Ionita 2020-01-10 This book provides an in-depth
coverage not only of liver pathology but also of diagnosis of the numerous
types of liver disease, placing specific emphasis on current treatments of
liver pathology including the most up-to-date information on liver
transplantation. The first part of provides an in-depth account of the liver
pathology in different conditions such as Hepatits, liver ischaemia reperfusion
injury, Lyme disease, cirrhotic cardiomyopathy and hepatocellular carcinoma.
The second part provides a comprehensive overview of diagnostic methods. Of
particular interest are chapters on the latest techniques in Patient-specific
3D printing and transient elastography (FibroScan). The final part focuses on
treatment and provides a step-by step guide to the therapeutic management of
liver diseases starting with pharmacological treatment and techniques including
surgery and liver transplantation. This is an invaluable book for clinicians,
practitioners including academics, scientists/researchers and postgraduates to
provide the newest knowledge in the field of liver pathogenesis. It is written
by a multidisciplinary team of experts in hepathology, gastroenterology, and
surgery especially from liver transplantation.
Histopathology Specimens Derek C. Allen 2017-08-10 Covering anatomical,
clinical, pathological and laboratory aspects of surgical histopathology
specimens, this revised, updated third edition relates specimen dissection and
its clinical context to relevant histopathology reports, and therefore a more
comprehensive patient prognosis and management is possible. This book explains
pathological and clinical terminology, including a glossary of clinical request
form abbreviations. A standardised step-wise approach to specimen handling is
illustrated with simple line diagrams and highlights essentials of the
histopathology report, relating them to appropriate specimen dissection. The
integrated multidisciplinary team approach taken to the modern clinical
management of patients is reflected by correlating patient presentation,
diagnostic and staging investigations with histopathology specimens. Current
WHO and TNM tumour classifications are referenced. Histopathology Specimens:
Clinical, Pathological and Laboratory Aspects, Third Edition will be of
educative value and act as a reference tool for the medical undergraduate
student, medical trainee in histopathology and the biomedical scientist, and as
a useful aide memoire for the histopathology consultant.
Odze and Goldblum Surgical Pathology of the GI Tract, Liver, Biliary Tract and
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Pancreas E-Book Robert D. Odze 2022-08-23 Unparalleled in scope and content,
Surgical Pathology of the GI Tract, Liver, Biliary Tract and Pancreas provides
the most relevant and up-to-date clinical, etiologic, molecular, and
therapeutic management information for surgical pathologists in training and in
practice. The fully revised 4th Edition of this award-winning title offers a
wealth of information in this fast-changing field, including recent advances in
molecular biology and immunohistochemistry, in a clearly written, wellstructured manner that is easy to read and navigate. This one-stop reference
for the entire gastrointestinal system enables you to improve turnaround time
when diagnosing a specimen and to clearly report on the prognosis and
therapeutic management options to surgical and medical colleagues. Covers the
latest developments in molecular technologies and immunohistochemical markers
to provide useful diagnostic and prognostic information and inform therapeutic
decisions. Provides all the necessary tools to make a comprehensive diagnostic
workup, including data from ancillary techniques and molecular findings
whenever appropriate. Incorporates more than 3000 high-quality color
illustrations to help you recognize and diagnose any tissue sample under the
microscope. Reviews next-generation sequencing (NGS) to help identify
targetable mutations in gastrointestinal tract tumors and provide more accurate
classification and precision therapies. Features extensive tables, graphs, and
flowcharts to help you effectively grasp complex topics and streamline your
decision-making. Helps you avoid diagnostic errors with practical advice on
pitfalls in differential diagnosis. Incorporates the latest WHO guidelines
throughout. Winner of the 2015 BMA Medical Book Awards First Prize Award in
Pathology.
Schiff's Diseases of the Liver Eugene R. Schiff 2007 The premier clinical
hepatology reference for 50 years, Schiff's Diseases of the Liver is in its
Tenth Edition—now in full color throughout. This edition features a major new
transplant section focusing on pre-transplant and post-transplant evaluation
and management. Also included are updates on key topics such as hepatitis,
NASH, and drug-induced pathologies. The first third of the book covers anatomy,
pathology, testing, imaging, and effects of liver disease on other organs.
Subsequent sections address specific diseases and clinical syndromes. Each of
the 12 sections begins with an overview, and each chapter starts with an
outline of key concepts. Numerous clinical algorithms appear throughout the
text.
Clinical Epidemiology of Chronic Liver Diseases Robert J. Wong 2018-10-24 This
book emphasizes the clinical epidemiology of chronic liver diseases with a
specific focus on the methodology of the discussed studies. The whole spectrum
of liver diseases is covered, from chronic hepatitis B and C, to hepatocellular
carcinoma, alcoholic and non-alcoholic fatty liver diseases and autoimmune and
cholestatic liver diseases. Readers will find the most up-to-date information
on clinical epidemiology of hepatology, and will also be able to learn about
important methodology and biostatistics information. Each chapter contains a
summary table at the end of each chapter that highlights the most relevant
landmark studies, their main outcomes and the unique features of the
methodology. The book will appeal to both practicing clinicians as well as
clinical research investigators. In addition, this would likely be of interest
to medical school or public health school students to learn about hepatology
epidemiology, but also some specific fundamentals of clinical research and
clinical epidemiology.
Histopathology Specimens Derek C. Allen 2012-08-14 Covering anatomical,
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clinical, pathological and laboratory aspects of surgical histopathology
specimens, Histopathology Specimens: Clinical, Pathological and Laboratory
Aspects, Second Edition relates specimen dissection and its clinical context to
relevant histopathology reports, and therefore a more comprehensive patient
prognosis and management is possible. Histopathology Specimens: Clinical,
Pathological and Laboratory Aspects, Second Edition explains pathological and
clinical terminology, including a glossary of clinical request form
abbreviations. A standardised step-wise approach to specimen handling is
illustrated with simple line diagrams and highlights essentials of the
histopathology report, relating them to appropriate specimen dissection. The
integrated multidisciplinary team approach taken to the modern clinical
management of patients is reflected by correlating patient presentation,
diagnostic and staging investigations with histopathology specimens. Current
WHO and TNM tumor classifications are referenced. Histopathology Specimens:
Clinical, Pathological and Laboratory Aspects, Second Edition will be of
educative value and act as a reference tool for the medical undergraduate
student, medical trainee in histopathology and the biomedical scientist, and as
a useful aide memoire for the histopathology consultant.
Comprehensive Toxicology 2017-12-01 Comprehensive Toxicology, Third Edition,
discusses chemical effects on biological systems, with a focus on understanding
the mechanisms by which chemicals induce adverse health effects. Organized by
organ system, this comprehensive reference work addresses the toxicological
effects of chemicals on the immune system, the hematopoietic system,
cardiovascular system, respiratory system, hepatic toxicology, renal
toxicology, gastrointestinal toxicology, reproductive and endocrine toxicology,
neuro and behavioral toxicology, developmental toxicology and carcinogenesis,
also including critical sections that cover the general principles of
toxicology, cellular and molecular toxicology, biotransformation and toxicology
testing and evaluation. Each section is examined in state-of-the-art chapters
written by domain experts, providing key information to support the
investigations of researchers across the medical, veterinary, food, environment
and chemical research industries, and national and international regulatory
agencies. Thoroughly revised and expanded to 15 volumes that include the latest
advances in research, and uniquely organized by organ system for ease of
reference and diagnosis, this new edition is an essential reference for
researchers of toxicology. Organized to cover both the fundamental principles
of toxicology and unique aspects of major organ systems Thoroughly revised to
include the latest advances in the toxicological effects of chemicals on the
immune system Features additional coverage throughout and a new volume on
toxicology of the hematopoietic system Presents in-depth, comprehensive
coverage from an international author base of domain experts
Ultrasound Elastography Christoph F. Dietrich 2019-07-01 The comparison between
methods, evaluation of portal hypertension and many other questions are still
open issues in liver elastography. New elastographic applications are under
evaluation and close to being used in clinical practice. Strain imaging has
been incorporated into many disciplines and EFSUMB guidelines are under
preparation. More research is necessary for improved evidence for clinical
applications in daily practice. The Special Issue published papers on recent
advances in development and application of Ultrasound Elastography.
Non-Alcoholic Fatty Liver Disease Elisabetta Bugianesi 2020-09-28 The goal of
this book is to promote awareness of non-alcoholic fatty liver disease (NAFLD)
– which is rapidly replacing viral hepatitis as the leading cause of chronic
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liver disease in Europe, North and South America and Asia – and to share the
latest information on evolving approaches to diagnosis and treatment. The book
offers a comprehensive overview of the current topics of interest in the field,
and provides clinical guidance on NAFLD through a multidisciplinary approach
based on the latest scientific understanding of this multisystemic disease,
involving the expertise of specialists including hepatologists, diabetologists,
and cardiologists. The respective contributions address various aspects,
including the newly released international guidelines, novel diagnostic
modalities, and new experimental drugs. The work will appeal to a broad
readership, from residents in internal medicine to specialists.
Liver Biopsy Interpretation Peter Joseph Scheuer 1973
Atlas of Toxicological Pathology Chirukandath Gopinath 2014-05-13 This atlas
contains more than 700 illustrations that the authors have collected over the
years as well as references and information pertaining to recently developed
drug classes, including biologics. It is a useful bench reference for
practicing pathologists and may also be used as a reference text by other
experts from related fields. The atlas is organised into different chapters
based on systemic pathology. Each chapter has illustrations with legends, and
the atlas includes some rare examples of unique lesions found during toxicity
studies over many years.
Tumors of the Liver and Intrahepatic Bile Ducts Kamal G. Ishak 2001
Practical Management of Chronic Viral Hepatitis Gaetano Serviddio 2013-05-29
Continuous acquisition of new knowledge in Medicine is essential to ensure
progression in diagnostics and therapeutics. In the last decade the discipline
of Hepatology has achieved critical progress in the treatment of viral
hepatitis. The present book has been realized by a team of experts daily facing
clinical problems in the prevention and management of liver diseases and has
been designed for a global readership to offer some practical tips to
physicians who want update their level of practice in the field. Its a
practical volume for daily reference but also an instrument for improving
expertise in viral hepatology and discovering the unresolved issues. Management
of HBV and HCV hepatitis in young and elderly, HEV hepatitis, evaluation of
liver fibrosis, hepatocellular carcinoma, vaccine and prevention and patient
education are some of the most important topics covered by the authors. In
addition, an outstanding chapter on the skin involvement during viral hepatitis
and the tools to manage them during triple therapy is included in the book.
MacSween's Pathology of the Liver Alastair D. Burt 2012 This definitive
reference text provides you with all of the information necessary to
effectively diagnose and confidently sign out hepatobilary tissue samples. An
invaluable aid to pathologists and hepatologists at all levels of training and
practice, this book covers the full range of both benign and malignant lesions
of the liver and biliary tract. All entities are accompanied by over a thousand
carefully chosen photographs of outstanding quality. Summary tables, diagnostic
flow charts, and analytic tables provide all the information you need for
confident interpretation and accurate diagnosis. New technologies on the
horizon in diagnostic Hepatology New terminology/nomenclature of liver tumors
particularly precursor lesions Up to date coverage of drug induced injury
covering entire spectrum including adverse reactions to novel biologics and
alternative medicines Readers can apply the 2010 WHO Classification in their
routine diagnostic practice New chapter on methods: state of the art and
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forward looking which includes scoping new microscopic methods and puts
biopsies in context with other new diagnostics Expanded and enhanced chapter on
Tumors with inclusion of cytopathology and use of WHO 2010 classification Fresh
approach to fatty liver disease by leaders in the field State of the art new
chapter on iron overload with novel approach to classification (guided by the
involvement of arguably the world leading scientist in this field. Even broader
coverage of infections and liver disease
Diagnostic Cytopathology E-Book Winifred Gray 2010-05-24 This edition stresses
not just the diagnostic cytological features of the various conditions
encountered, but also the diagnostic pitfalls and the grey areas between so as
to enable the reader to give more evidence-based reports. In recognition of
their rapid expansion, there are new chapters on recent technological
developments and on the cytodiagnosis of childhood tumours. A special section
on the importance of multidisciplinary team meetings that include the
cytopathologist as a core member of the team has also been included at the end
of each chapter. As active members of this team, cytopathologists can define
their role in the management pathway and thus bring the patient and the
microscope together as never before. The full text can be accessed online and
images downloaded via Expert Consult.
Histopathology Reporting Derek C Allen 2013-07-23 An easily comprehensible and
practicable framework for standardised histopathology reports in surgical
cancer. The pathological features of the common carcinomas are detailed and
non-carcinomatous malignancies are also summarised. 7th edition TNM and WHO
classifications of cancers are incorporated, with comments on any associated
pathology, diagnostic clues and prognostic criteria supplemented visually by
line diagrams. Each chapter’s introduction gives epidemiological, clinical,
investigative and treatment summary details. Other pathology includes updated
immunophenotypic expression and molecular techniques. The impact of these
ancillary investigations on diagnosis, and as biomarkers of prognosis and
prediction of response to treatment is summarised, as is the effect of adjuvant
treatments on cancers. Experience based clues are given throughout as aids to
tumour typing, grading, staging, and gauging prognosis and response to
treatment. Histopathology Reporting: Guidelines for Surgical Cancer, Third
Edition is invaluable for trainee and consultant diagnostic histopathologists
all over the world, equipping the reader to produce high quality, clinically
appropriate histopathology reports, and to participate in contemporary
multidisciplinary team management of patients with surgical cancer.
Abdominal Imaging E-Book Dushyant Sahani 2010-10-27 Abdominal Imaging, a title
in the Expert Radiology Series, edited by Drs. Dushyant Sahani and Anthony
Samir, is a comprehensive 2-volume reference that encompasses both GI and GU
radiology. It provides richly illustrated, advanced guidance to help you
overcome the full range of diagnostic, therapeutic, and interventional
challenges in abdominal imaging and combines an image-rich, easy-to-use format
with the greater depth that experienced practitioners need. Online access at
expertconsult.com allows you to rapidly search for images and quickly locate
the answers to any questions. Select the best imaging approaches and
effectively interpret your findings by comparing them to thousands of images
that represent every modality and every type of abdominal imaging. Find
detailed, expert guidance on all diagnostic, therapeutic, and interventional
aspects of abdominal imaging in one authoritative source, including challenging
topics such as Oncologic Assessment of Tumor Response and How to Scan a
Difficult Patient. Efficiently locate the information you need with a highly
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templated, well-organized, at-a-glance organization. Access and rapidly search
the complete contents online at expertconsult.com. Better evaluate GI/GU
conditions with thousands of high-quality digital images
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